
From: Karen Giles [karen.giles@meritain.com] 

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 2:35 PM 

Subject: September 2012 Bill 

 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 

Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received 

this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista 

Gotto at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact 

information. 
 
The September 2012 is now available. Due to the open enrollment period we 

held this up as long as we could in order to get as many adjustments as possible 

on the bill. 
 
Please note: You'll recall at the most recent Administration meetings, Lincoln 

Financial addressed the change that the age reduction at age 65 and then at 70 

will now only apply when an active employee reaches age 70. This became 

effective on 8/1/12. Due to this change, adjustments are necessary to those age 

65-69 active employees with life insurance. Those adjustments are NOT on the 

September bill but will be reflected on the October bill. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Karen 
 
 
Karen L. Giles 

V.P. Client Relations 

Meritain Health 

 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 

Shiloh, IL 62221 

 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 

Fax: 888-525-2799 

 
karen.giles@meritain.com 

 

 


